
 

 

 

 

Electronic Copy 

 

IWLicensingEasternMidlands 

Dara White 

On behalf of Irish Water 

 

3 June 2022    Reg. No.: D0034-01 

 

 

Further Notice under the European Union (Waste Water Discharge) Regulations 2007 to 

2020 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 
 

I refer to the EPA’s notice of intention, dated 10th November 2021, to conduct a review of 

the above referenced licence and it’s request to furnish,  

 

a) a completed application form including associated templates and  

b) an appropriate fee, by a specified date.  

 

It is noted that you have not responded to the notice issued.  

 

With a view to advancing the review by the EPA, provide a response to and comply with the 

EPA notice forthwith. 

 

It should be noted, that failure to provide by the specified date any response to the EPA 

notice is an offence, and failure to comply with the notice or to provide information that the 

EPA requires is an offence. Proceedings for an offence under these Regulations may be 

brought and prosecuted by the EPA.  

 

Your prompt attention to this matter is requested. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 
 


